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animal products and animal by-
products because of Covid-19 
Animal Products 
8 April 2020 
 

1 Information for exporters of animal products and animal 
by-products 

(1) Sri Lanka’s Department of Animal Products and Health (DAPH) has issued an urgent notice stating 
that it is restricting the import of animal products and animal by-products, in response to Covid-19. 

(2) The notice specifies that the restriction applies to animal products and animal by-products such as 
meat & bone meal (MBM), bristles, and hair etc to Sri Lanka.   

(3) It is also likely to apply to exports of tallows and oils, casings, pet food, poultry and feather meal.   
(4) Processed milk products do not appear to be affected by this as milk powders are being cleared at the 

border.    
(5) It is unclear whether fish and fish products are included in the restriction.  
(6) All exporters should check with their importers over the eligibility of their products for the time being. 

 

 

 

Contact for further information 
Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) 
Policy and Trade Branch 
Market Access Directorate 
PO Box 2526 
Wellington 6140 
Email: market.access@mpi.govt.nz  

Disclaimer 
This “For Your Information” is intended for use as a guideline only and should not be taken as definitive or 
exhaustive. The Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI) endeavours to keep this information current and accurate. 
However, it may be subject to change without notice. MPI will not accept liability for any loss resulting from 
reliance on this information. 

https://www.foodsafety.govt.nz/password-protected/omars/lka/animal-products/other/Sri-Lanka-restriction-on-animal-products-and-byproducts.pdf
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